Simon Truong

From: steven la <steven-la@live.com>

Sent: Monday, 8 June 2015 11:07 AM

To: Simon Truong

Subject: Mixed Use Student Housing - 60-78 Regent Street, Redfern
Hi Simon,

| write this email on behalf of my parents whom have recently moved into an east facing apartment
located on 157 Redfern Street. We have recently just discovered the proposed 18 storey development at
68-70 Regent Street that would significantly impact our levels of privacy and adversely impact our views.
Our family would like to express our concerns with this development and would like to ask the status of

the application and whether this is likely to proceed?
Regards,
Steven La

T: 0433888502
E: steven-la@live.com




